
Testimony: 

Hello, my name is Brody French and I am a student at Westerville South 

High School.  I am sending this to you today because I am concerned 

about the proposed cuts to state funding and what kind of effect it will 

have on our public schools. Funding that is adequate is very important 

in order to provide students an education that prepares us to be the 

next group of working class citizens in the future. Please continue to 

make sure that Ohio's public schools are fully funded.  


